DONATIONS:

An audio book set “The Grapes of Wrath” valued at $104 from Mr. and
Mrs. Rick Bothell to the library at Prescott High School.

An Epson 2580 photo scanner, Epson Stylus photo printer and a
Panasonic fax machine valued at $175 from Mr. William Bonewitz.

Two 2-way radios valued at $433.40 from Ms. Kris Behn to Taylor Hicks
Elementary School.

A flute valued at $60 form Mr. Charles Mills to the band program at
Prescott High School.

One thousand two hundred and fifty dollars from Rotary Club of Prescott
for all elementary schools to purchase library books.

Miscellaneous art supplies valued at $400 from Ms. Betsy Miner to
Washington Traditional School.

Miscellaneous supplies for athletic first aid kits valued at $400 from
Cardinal Health 200, Inc. to Granite Mountain Middle School.

Miscellaneous supplies for athletic first aid kits valued at $100 from
Women’s Medical Care, P.C. to Granite Mountain Middle School.

Books valued at $25 from Ms. Jolaine Jackson to the library at Granite
Mountain Middle School.



